DEAR PALMETTO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FAMILIES,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 achool year at Palmetto Elementary! My name i
Kari Vidal and [ have the privilege of serving as your POTA Pregident for the coming
year. | hope everyone had a fun and regtful summer and you are ready for another
wonderful and productive gchool year.

Whether thig ig your first year ag a Palmetto Elementary parent, or you are a long-
atanding member of thig family, we are 2o glad that you are here! Each new school
year brings excitement and anticipation, along with the promise of learning and
growth. Your gchool and OTA have been hard at work throughout the summer to
prepare for thig year, and [ know our Palmetto family will get through whatever
uncertaintieg and challengeg lie ahead ag we always do - TOGETHER.

Ag a parent, one of the begt wayg 1o become involved at Palmetto Elementary ig
through the PTA. Every effort to participate or volunteer ig vital to our school’s
success.

Pleage do not hegitate to email me at PESOTAPRES@qgmail.com or call me at
305-608-4465 with any questions, thoughte or suggestions.

Warmegt regards,
KARI VIDAL
PALMETTO PTA PRESIDENT



